
Letter to Captain Thomas Melville, Governor
of Sailors' Snug Harbor, from Rev. Chas.

[Charles] J. Jones, Chaplain of Sailors' Snug
Harbor, March 18, 1871 (SC-0016-I-D-1-A-

043)
Petition from Inmates, April 9, 1872 (SC-

0016-I-D-1-A-063)
Letter to J. B. and J. M. Cornell, from Sailors'
Snug Harbor, May 26, 1879 (SC-0016-I-D-1-

A-286)

Sailors' Snug Harbor Board of Trustees
Minutes Book A, with records of Board

proceedings from April 1806 - January 1841
(SC-0016-II-2-A)
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